
Connected Croydon Street 
Improvements reach New Addington

As part of the £50m Connected Croydon programme, work started in January to carry out 
further improvements to the look and feel of Central Parade. The works are jointly funded by 
the Council and the Mayor of London and are being delivered by Croydon Council.

Planned improvements include:
	 l  �widening and repaving the pavement with high quality paving

	 l  �raising the level of the pavement to create step-free access into more commercial premises

	 l  �installing additional seating, litter bins and cycle parking, making better parking provision for 
blue-badge holders

	 l  �repairing and resurfacing the carriageway in front of the shops

	 l  �installing new, brighter, low-energy lighting.

How will people be affected during the works?   
The works commenced in January with the roll 
out of new street lighting  and finish in early 
summer. To lessen disruption we will be carrying out 
the works in short stretches at a time, maintaining 
access to all doorways and stairways throughout.

We will not start work before 7am and will 
generally not work after 7pm. When we need to 
work later (for instance to resurface in front of 
doorways) we will let affected premises know	  
in advance.

Parking and traffic: 				  
To ensure the improvements are carried out safely, 
we will need to temporarily suspend some parking 

bays along the access road at various times during 
the course of these works. You will be unable to 
park in the car park nearest the CALAT Centre 
during the works but the recycling point will 	
remain open.

Sections of the road in front of the shops will 
need to be closed for short periods to enable us 
to connect the new drainage to the sewer and to 
enable us to resurface the road.

Signs warning of upcoming closures will be 
displayed on site in advance of any works.

The Market will be unaffected during the 
construction works and will be able to 		
operate as normal.

This is a great opportunity for New Addington and we will be working hard to ensure works are 
completed to schedule with as minimal disruption as possible to residents and businesses. 

For further updates and enquires please visit our website: 						    
www.croydon.gov.uk/newaddington
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